Meredith Pathways Committee Meeting Notes
February 13, 2011

Attending the meeting was Liz Lapham (Chairperson), Angela LaBrecque, and Chris Schwidder. Sandy
Sabutis was introduced as a new prospective member and Paul Eldridge was in attendance to offer assistance
with the Meredith Historical Walk brochure.

A quorum was not present for the meeting.

Old Business:
+«+ No updates for the Safe Routes to School. Carol does plan to meet in March with the PTO and
elementary school principal, Steve Kelly
« Liz wrote a letter to Vint Choinere (Park and Rec) addressing the “loose ends” concerns. She is still
waiting for a response.
+«+ Dave Sias was contacted to inquire if interested in rejoining the Pathways Committee.
% Historical Meredith Walking Tour
1. Janis has contacted Rudy VanVeghan asking for assistance with the rewriting of the
brochure. Mr. VanVeghan suggested we develop an on-line virtual tour.
2. Suggested Historical Marker made and on put on building mentioned in brochure.
3. Discussion regarding a tape/phone guided tours be developed
4. Paul has photos of historical Meredith. Also suggested the use of “then” and “now”
pictures.
Those in attendance liked the 8x14 (4 fold) style of brochure
6. The current brochure was reviewed and a decision took place of which items we could
retain, eliminate or combined.
Discussion took place over how and where we can have published the new brochure.
8. Chris will contact Fran Orenstein to see if she might be able to provide assistant with the
design.
9. The following will write a drafts for the new brochure:
Sandy #s 6, 7, 8, and 9
Liz#s 11, 12, 13 &14, and 15
Chris#s1,2 & 10, 3,5and 17
All of the drafts will be sent to Liz before the next meeting. Janis will edit the drafts. Liz will
then send the revisions to all members and Paul for review.
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New Business:
« Meredith Walks 5/21/11-L.iz has arranged for the signs to announce the event. Further discussion
will take place as we get closer.
+«+ Liz asked if anyone would be interested in Walk NH which takes the first week in June. It was
suggested that we consider connecting it with the Safe Routes to School-“Walking School Bus”.
Members in attendance showed an interest in taking part in Walk NH.
«» Changes were suggested to the current Pathways map”
1. Continue “Red” route out Pleasant Street to Barnard Ridge Road.
2. Continue “Yellow” route out to Route 104
3. Change Key to reflect miles and not feet.
Liz will make the changes to the map and their descriptions and Angela will revise the key.

Meeting adjourned at 4:20pm.






